
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Monday of this week in observance of the Veterans’ Day holiday. 

 

Report cards will go home on Tuesday of this week.  

 

Girls and boys basketball tryouts will begin this week. Each grade will have first round tryouts 

on a different day. Remind your child to pay attention to the announcements so that they come 

on the correct day.  

 

This is a difficult time of year for our students to maintain focus. As parents, you can help with 

this by making a point of asking your child specific questions about their academic day. Simple 

questions such as “What did you learn in math today?” along with “Tell me more” as a follow up 

will make a big difference for your child.     

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


